COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT
CANNABIS SERVICES DIVISION

3015 H Street Eureka CA 95501
Fax: (707) 268-3792 Phone: (707}445-7541

May 6, 2019

Thomas Kissick
701 Bayshore Ave
Brigantine NJ 8203

RE: Permit Application No. PLN-12020-SP

Dear Applicant,

As you may have been made aware through previous correspondence with this office,
the above referenced project site is within the FAR 77 Federal Aviation Regulation Area
for a public airport. The structures proposed to be permitted on your property as part of
the cannabis application appear to exceed the allowable height per the FAA
regulations in this area. Evidence that the project complies with or will comply with the
Federal Aviation Administration FAA Form 7460-1 and County regulations is required in
order for the County to be able to recommend approval of this project. Please do the
following as soon as possible:

o Access the FAA website for the FAA Form 7460-1
hitos://www.faa.gov/documentlibrary/media/Form/FAA Form 7460-1 AJV-1-
050117.0df to file the proper form and provide a copy to the County.

Once the County receives confirmation of approval by the FAA, we will work to move
your project forward in the approval process. Please note that because the cannabis

infrastructure exceeds the allowable height per federal requirements, your application
can not proceed until this form has been submitted and approved by the FAA.

If you have questions about this letter, please contact Elizabeth Schatz at (707) 445-
7541,

Sincerely,

Cliff Johnson, Supervising Planner

G Agent



